
From: Jan Adams-Watson <Jannana37@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 9:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Pontiac Trail/Barton Drive intersection 
 
I am concerned about the traffic at the corner of Pontiac Trail and Barton Drive. It is clear that changes to this 
intersection are needed. Please do not schedule any changes to the intersection until you meet with the 
residents of the neighborhood.  
 
Making any changes to this intersection will have an impact on our homes.  Because we will bear the brunt of 
any construction and changes to traffic patterns at this intersection, our input and concerns need to be heard 
before any changes to this intersection are scheduled.  
 
Jan Adams-Watson  
1824 Pontiac Trail 
Ann Arbor, MI 

 

North side resident since 1973 
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